Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 4:38 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to DA 2023/0130. Site 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP778492

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

As a community we are very concerned regarding the proposal to build an ‘Organic waste Transfer Station’. | am expressing my NO opinion into the severe implications that
will affect Lidcombe citizens. To have such a facility built near residential properties, child care facilities, aged care, schools etc is unthinkable. The council should reconsider

this proposal as it will affect all Lidcombe citizens not just the ones who will have to live with large garbage trucks full of smelly waste being transferred to the station at all
hours in the morning and night.

It will reduce the quality of life for many in various ways eg. increase in traffic caused by the large trucks, bad odours from the rotting waste, air, noise and soil
contamination. These are only a few of the implications, the costs of our properties will decrease and cause stress and health issues for the citizens who live near by.

As a community we say NO.

Regards
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